
From: Robert Nealy <rnealysr@icloud.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/8/2017 12:02:52 PM
Subject: Medicare

Dear Governor Bryant,

I was diagnosed with cancer and awarded a settlement as a part of a class action law suit.  There was a deduction for Medicare Global 
in the amount of $4,787.39 and I don’t know what this could be for.  I have been continually employed by the same employer for over 
20 years and still employed and have insurance coverage through my employer.  I am 74 still working and Medicare has never been 
billed on my behalf.  Will you please explain this to me.

Thanks in advance for your help and consideration.

Respectfully your,

Robert F. Nealy
159 Glassy Mountain St.
Pickens, SC 29671

864-423-3186
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